
 

Personal Care Attendant Workforce Council  
     Recruitment, Retention & Referral Work Group 
 
                                           Minutes 
 
     

 
Wednesday June 4, 2014  
 
In attendance:  
PCA Workforce Council Members: 
Carl Noll, Jan VanTassel, Mary Caruso  
 
Deb Migneault-Commission on Aging  
Deb Chernoff-SEIU-1199 
Deborah Schwartz-SEIU-1199 
 
The meeting began at 10:05 a.m. with introductions and background on invited 
guests. 
 
Deb Migneault gave an overview on work in progress by the MFP Workforce.  Deb 
also spoke about a roundtable discussion to be held June to include consumers and 
PCA’s to open dialog and look for areas of concern. 
 
There was discussion regarding ways to improve mechanisms for finding PCA’s.   
 
Deb Schwartz offered reaching out to Oregon for input on how they set up their 
registry, as it has been successful. 
 
It was decided that in order to make a successful experience for both PCA’s and 
Consumers, a successful registry is critical. 
 
The next meeting will be held on July 10th at 10:00 a.m. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 11:30 a.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Mary Caruso 
 
 


